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May 8, 2024 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
OREGON PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION  
ATTENTION: FILING CENTER 
PO BOX: 1088 
SALEM OR 97308-1008 
 
RE: Docket No. PCN 6 – In the Matter of PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC’S Petition for 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity Request for Waiver 
 
To all interested parties,  
 
This letter is to notify all interested parties that Staff of the Oregon Public Utility 
Commission (Staff) has placed Portland General Electric’s Request for Waiver of OAR 
860-025-0030(3) filed in the above-captioned docket on the agenda for the June 11, 
2024, regular Commission Public Meeting.   
 
Staff is aware that some interested parties may wish to provide public comment on this 
Request for Waiver prior to the Public Meeting.  As such, Staff asks that anyone 
interested in submitting written comments regarding the Request for Waiver file their 
comments prior to 12 p.m. on Friday, June 7, 2024, on the Commission’s eDocket 
website.  Interested parties will also be able to provide oral public comment on this 
agenda item during the Public Meeting. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Isaac Kort-Meade 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
(503) 480-5084 
Isaac.Kort-meade@puc.oregon.gov 


